
Children in the Library 

We welcome and en-
courage children to 
visit the Library, use 
library resources and 
services, and attend 
library programs. Chil-
dren who have not yet 
entered third grade 
must be closely super-
vised by an adult 
guardian during their 
visit to the library. 
Staff members are 
available to help and 
support children; how-
ever, the Library is not 
able to provide short- 
or long-term child care, 
or be responsible for 
unattended children.  
 

Disruptive Behavior 
Children who are una-
ble or unwilling to care 
for themselves or ex-
hibit disruptive behav-
ior may not be left un-
attended on Library 
premises. If disruptive 
behavior continues af-
ter one warning from 
library staff, the child 
will be asked to leave 
the library premises, 
whether accompanied 
or not. Second inci-

dents of disruptive behavior, or refusal to obey 
staff directions, will result in minimum 30 day 
suspension of library privileges including pres-
ence on library premises. 
 
 

Library Premises includes Courtyard 
Use of the library requires respect for others who 
are also enjoying the library premises and ser-
vices. Behavior becomes unacceptable when it 
interferes with other persons' use of the library, 
when it could result in injury to oneself or oth-
ers, or when it could result in loss or damage to 
customer or library property.  

 
Behavior 
Certain activities are inconsistent with the mis-
sion of the library and will not be tolerated. 
These include:  
• Disruptive behavior, such as running, threat-
ening or harassing behavior, talking loudly, us-
ing vulgar or profane language. 
 Bringing food or drinks into the library. 
• The use of basketballs, soccer balls, foot-
balls, baseballs, skateboards, bicycles, roller 
skates, or scooters on library property.  
• Soliciting of any kind including seeking or 
collecting signatures for a petition.  
• Smoking or the use of other tobacco prod-
ucts, alcohol or illegal drugs in the library or on 
the premises.  
• Inappropriate or unsafe use of furniture in-
cluding moving of furniture or sitting on tables. 
 

Telephone Use 
Patrons may not use the library telephones to 
make or receive personal phone calls except in 
cases of true emergency as determined by the 
library staff. 
 
The Board of Directors of Vinita Public Library 
has established these guidelines for the benefit of 
all patrons. If you would like a complete copy of 
our policy, please let us know. 
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Vinita 
Schools 

begin Friday, 
August 17th 

Library telephones are 
not to be used to make 

or receive personal 
phone calls. 



Wednesdays are 
special at Vinita 
Public Library. For 
over ten years, 
Jewell Morgan has 
shared her time and 
talents with the chil-
dren who gather af-
ter-school in the 
Heritage Room.  

Over the years Jew-
ell has taught kids to 
crochet, play domi-
noes and other 
board games, and 
make Christmas 
presents for their 
families. She has 
developed a close 
bond with many of 
her “library kids” 

and often they just 
enjoy each other’s 
company and share 
the events of their 
day. 

Jewell meets most 
Wednesday after-
noons from about 
3:00pm until about 
5:00pm. On “early 
release” days she is 
here from about 
1:30 to about 3:00. 
If Vinita schools are 
not in session for 
any reason, Jewell 
will not be here. 

 

 

The Heritage Room 
will be closed to adults 
during “Wednesdays 
with Jewell”, and the 
gaming consoles will 
not be available. 

DVDs 
 

America: Promised Land 

 

Celtic Pilgrimage 

 

CHIPS 

 

Beverly Lewis’  

The Confession,  

The Reckoning 

 

Pacific Rim: Uprising 

 

Stargate: the Ark of Truth 

 

 

Books 
 

 Llama Llama Loves to Read  

 

Gravity Falls: Lost Legends 

 

Factfulness 

 

Spinning Silver 

by Naomi Novik 

 

Zoobreak 

 by Gordon Korman 

 

The Scourge 

 by Jennifer Nielson 

 

 

Wednesdays with Jewell 

 What’s new…... 
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